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 [Pick the date]       

 
CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL 

Newsletter 18th June 2021 

Revd Stephanie Hunter 

The Bishop of Leeds is pleased to announce the appointment of the Revd Stephanie Hunter, 

currently Assistant Curate of Cumberworth, Denby, Denby Dale and Shepley as Interim 

Priest in Charge of Cumberworth, Denby, Denby Dale and Shepley and also Interim Priest in 

Charge of Kirkburton in the Huddersfield Episcopal area. 

Stephanie is to be licensed by The Bishop of Huddersfield on Sunday, 27th June at St 

Nicholas, Cumberworth at 4 pm.  Due to current restrictions the service will have limited 

attendees but we wish Rev Steph an enjoyable day. 

We are delighted to receive this news and look forward to continuing to work alongside Rev 

Steph over the coming months and years. 

 
Fathers’ Day Gift 

 

Thank you to Helping Hands for providing Fathers’ 

Day gifts for all the children to take home.                          

Please be aware that these may    

contain nuts. 

 

 

 

 

Head Teachers’ Award 
 

Hunter  
 

Well done, Hunter! 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

The Big Bee Challenge  
 

If your children are between the ages of 6 and 12 BBC Radio 2 have a brand new completion 

that they are able to enter. They want the children to design a bright, buzzy garden that will 

attract bees and other pollinating insects.  

 

For more information with regards to the competition and details of how to enter, please see 

the link below. 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/articles/2qk4dDdJJdsVFmcLhZ7RwmW/how-to-enter  

 

 

 
 

 

 

School Meals – Price Increase 
 

Please note that when we return to school on the 7th September 2021 there will be an 

increase in the price of school meals. The new price will be £2.35 per day for children in KS2. 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

KS2 Cricket 
 

Shelley Pyramid Sports Partnership colleagues will be in school on the morning of Tuesday 6th 

July to run cricket events with our KS2 classes. Please ensure that children come to school in 

their PE kits and trainers and with their water bottle.   

 

 

 

 

September Classes 

Keeping social distancing and bubbles in mind, we will be giving the children who are moving to 

a new class / teacher in September the opportunity to spend some time with them on Monday 

28th June in the afternoon.  Our news starters will also be joining us (in 2 groups) for a short 

visit that day. 


